
 
Esperamos que el curso que viene haya otro concurso y que la participación sea así de alta. 
Aquí hay algunas fotos del evento. 

 

PUMPKIN CONTEST TO COMMEMORATE HALLOWEEN IN OUR HIGH SCHOOL 
This year we have celebrated Halloween in our high school as usual. But this year, not only we 
have commemorated Halloween in our English classes, but also there has been a pumpkin con-
test in which a lot of students have participated.  
The contest has been so successful that a total of 65 pumpkins have participated. Some of these 
were from individual and others from pairs or groups of students.  

The student from 2º ESO, David Crespo, has won the first prize: a MP4. There have been three second prizes and one 
third prize. All of them have received sweets and chocolates like Anglo-Saxon children when they ask for “Trick or 
Treat”. 
Besides, several Didactic Departments have helped to decorate our high school. Art and French Departments have 
helped with the decoration and a lot of other teachers have been the jury of the contest. 
Finally, we hope we’ll have another contest next year and our students will participate as they have done this year. 
Here they are some photographs of  Halloween and its pumpkins. 

Algunas de las calabazas 

Celebrando Halloween en el hall del Insti 

Las profes de Inglés y el director repartiendo los premios 
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